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Holy Trinity Newsletter 

14th October 2022 

O 
C 
T 

Monday 24th October  - Tuesday 1st November -                    

Half Term                                                                                            

Monday 31st October - INSET DAY only staff in school.                                                                                                                        

N 
O 
V 

Tuesday 1st - Friday 4th  - Times table week                                                                      

Monday 7th - Year 5 at Fulham Palace, am                                                     

Tuesday 8th - Years 1  &  3 Parent Meetings (1st date)                         

Tuesday 8th -  Year 4, Paper Engineering Workshop                                                              

Tuesday 8th - Year 6 at The National Army Museum, am                                  

Wednesday 9th - Years 2, 5 & 6  Parent Meetings (1st 

date)                                                                                                                                        

Thursday 10th - Reception & Year 4 Parent Meetings                                         

Friday 11th - Remembrance Assembly, 10.30am, Church 

or Hall                                                                                       

Mon 14th - Fri 18th  - Friendship Week                                                                    

Monday 14th - Year 3 at Fulham Palace, am                                                        

Monday 14th - Year 6 at The Poppy Factory, All day                                      

Tuesday 15th - Years 1 & 3 Parents meetings (2nd date)                            

Wednesday 16th - Years 2, 5 & 6 Parent meetings (2nd 

date)                                                                               

Thursday 17th - Reception & Year 4 Parent meetings (2nd 

date)       Thursday 17th - Year 1 at The Tower Of Lon-

don , all day                                                                                           

Fri 18th  - Thurs 24th  - Book Fair, Cadogan Gardens 

Building                                                                                                  

Friday 18th - Children In Need                                                                          

Mon21st - Fri 25th - RE Week                                                                              

Wed 23rd - Fri 25th  - Year 4 at Hooke Court                                                           

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

Students Of The Week 

 
Reception Class:  Kitty & Christopher 
Year 1:  Adi & Maria 
Year 2:  Whole Class Award 
Year 3:  Anastasia & Zak 
Year 4:  Ismaeel & Maddie                                                                    
Year 5:  Max & Nathan 
Year 6:  Sophia & Wesley 
Our Special Mentions assembly will take place in 
Cadogan Gardens today. Parents are  welcome to 
join , but please be aware there will be limited 
space. 

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 17th October Year 4 Chelsea Physic Garden, Black History Workshop, PM 

Tuesday 18th October Year 4 Harmonize Refugee Celebration, Southbank, 11.00 - 3.00pm 

Wednesday 19th October Prospective parents Open morning for prospective parents, 9.15am, Cadogan Gardens 

Dates for your diary 



 

 

Amazon Wish List 

Thank you  to everyone who has purchased something 
for our school  from our Amazon Wish List!  If you would 
like to purchase something on our behalf, please visit:   

https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR  

If you find something you would like to purchase – just add it to your basket and follow the             
same procedures as it you were ordering something for yourself. The items will then be                   
delivered directly to the school – please make sure you select the school address in the  delivery 
section.  

Nick Carter,  

the explorer and adventurer 
BOOK FOR SALE ON SCHOOL GATEWAY 

 

Nick came in to talk to the children about his  

amazing adventures, like climbing mount Everest,  

living with remote tribes, and swimming the English Channel . 

 

 Nick uses his amazing adventures to teach children how to take more courageous decisions in life;                 

and how kindness, bravery and resilience can be used to make every day more meaningful. Nick has just 

published his first children’s book (£10) that tells the stories behind his biggest  adventures to date (the 

Amazon, exploring the deepest caves, living without money, and so on) and explains how to develop              

important adventure values  yourself. The book also nudges children to go out and experience these               

values through age-appropriate missions.                                                                                                                                    

You can purchase this book on School Gateway for delivery to school next week.  

Pre Loved  
Uniform  

 
The second hand uniform 
sale was a great success and proves very    
helpful to most parents/guardians.  We are 
very grateful for your donations.  Coats and 
polo shirts are always in demand and we are 
very low on these so if you have any that no 
longer fit your child and you wish to donate to 
the school please kindly do so.  May we ask 
that when handing in used uniform, you kindly 
check that it is in good condition and that it 
has been washed and ironed before handing 
in. 

 
Donations are gratefully received. 

 

https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR


 

 

Have you dropped in your  
empty jam jars yet? 

 
We are still collecting 
empty (and clean) jam 
jars for an  upcoming Christmas            
fundraiser.  We would be so grateful for 
any spare you might have. The children 
will be making some  delicious treats to 
sell at our  Christmas Fair  at the end of 
term! Please drop off in the office. 
 

Attendance Week beginning   
3rd October 

Class % Lates  

RCM 97% 3 

1JD 77% 4 

2ZP 92% 11 

3MQ 97% 7 

4AJ 88% 3 

5CH 96% 0 

6TM 95% 3 

October is Black History Month where   we remember and celebrate the                   
contributions of black individuals to our society and put a spotlight on their lives 
and stories. The theme for this year's Month is Time for  Black History Change: 
Action Not Words, and there are many resources available to  support you  
speaking with your children about Black history.   
 
Newsround has created a short video to explain why Black History Month was created and how it is                    
celebrated across the United Kingdom:  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/63114341  
CBeebies have also created a series of videos exploring Black history, retold by presenters and well-known 
characters from their cartoons: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/curations/black-history-month  
The Black History Month website also shares articles for adults, and shows where events are happening to 
celebrate the month across the UK:  
https://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk/  



 

 

Follow us on our social  
media platforms: 

 

@cchtfederation 
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

OPEN DAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kensington & Chelsea Foodbank 

 

Friends, you will have seen increasing numbers of stories about the increasing numbers of families 

who have come to depend on foodbanks.  Kensington and Chelsea has doubled the number of            

families it helps to feed during this last year.  As we said in the summer, please consider types of 

food that may be eaten without having to heat, or that may be boiled in a bag in a kettle, to be       

energy efficient.  The larder list remains similar and as always, your generosity is appreciated        

beyond  measure 

Your gifts can be taken to Holy Trinity Church from 3rd-5th  November Thursday to Saturday                 

10.00 – 17.00 and on Sunday 6th November around the Eucharist Service.  Many thanks as always 

for your help and support to our community. 

  

You may prefer to make a financial donation when you can’t help to fill the larder for K&CFB 

Bank details:    Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank 
postal address:  240 Lancaster Road W11 4AH 
sort code:  60-83-01 
account number: 20442606 , or 

Just Giving Web Link    https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank   

(site includes access to gift-aid)  As always many thanks for your help and support to our community. 

Tinned meats and fish that may be eaten cold – corned beef; chicken breast; (no pork please); 

tuna;  

mackerel  

Many varieties of pasta sauce (again, not with ham) 

All varieties of tinned vegetables 

Cup-a-soups & tinned soup 

Sunflower and Olive oil 

Long-life Juices and Milks – including dairy-free 

Tea  Coffee  Sugar 

Toilet Paper and Sanitary products (pads preferred) 

Personal toiletry products (deodorants; toothpaste/brushes; shampoo; shower gel; shaving          

materials) 

 At present no clothes are required thank you – please don’t bring in clothes as this creates a 

further task for the HTSS team in passing them on to charities. 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank


 

 

INDIVIDUAL PARENT MEETINGS 
Tues 8th November- Thurs 17th November 

 
More details to follow 

 

Reception Class 
Thursday 10th November and Thursday 17th November 

Year 1 
Tuesday 8th November and Tuesday 15th November 

Year 2 
Wednesday 9th November and Wednesday16th November 

Year 3 
Tuesday 8th November and Tuesday 15th November 

Year 4 
Thursday 10th November and Thursday 17th November 

Year 5 
Wednesday 9th November and Wednesday 16th November 

Year 6 
Wednesday 9th November and Wednesday 16th November 



 

 

Recommended Read 



 

 

Wraparound Care at Holy Trinity 
At cooking Club on Wednesday, the children had a fantastic time making a three bean chili with 
cous cous and roasted red peppers.  

Breakfast Club  

Lego Club 

Volleyball  Club 



 

 

Fantastic learning at Holy Trinity 
 

For the next two weeks, Reception Class will be focusing on the Colour Monster story by Anna 
Llenas, a story about a monster that doesn’t recognize his feelings  and emotions. The children 
have been thinking about things that make them feel different  emotions and have been using           
corresponding colours  to match those emotions. 

Year 5 at  the Science  
Museum 



 

 

Year 2 at Goodwood Farm 
 

Year 2 visited Goodwood farm this week. They had a glorious day, visiting pigs, 
milking cows and learning about farm life. 

Grandparents Day 2022 
 

We had an amazing turn 
out for grandparents     
day last Friday. The         
afternoon was made even 
better by the beautiful 
sunshine! Thank you to all 
the grand parents and 
family members that 
joined us, including Mr 
Border’s  lovely           
Grandparents who have 
been friends and visitors 
of Holy Trinity for many 
years.  We hope you                 
enjoyed your visit. 
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